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May 2018 Newsletter 

Important Dates: 

Tue. 5/8 & Tue. 5/22 Sing a Sign (Pre-K & Preschool) $5 

Sun. 5/13 Happy Mother’s Day! 

Fri. 5/18 Rhythm Room (all groups) $4 

Fri. 5/25 Hop-A-Thon ( Pre-K ONLY) Packet in mailboxes 

Mon. 5/29 Memorial Day BKCCC CLOSED 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

We would like to wish all of our Moms a wonderful 

Mother’s Day! Relax and enjoy your day because you 

deserve it! 

Fundraising Earnings 

We put the proceeds from our fundraiser toward new 

rugs in the main room! For our outside play yards; we 

ordered 3 picnic tables and all new toy bins  with covers 

for all the yards. Also, we purchased new puzzles and 

manipulatives. We want to thank all of our families who 

participated in our fundraising! 

Transition Week in June 

During the 3rd to 4th week of June will be our 

transition weeks. We will be sadly be saying 

goodbye to friends who are moving on to Kin-

dergarten, while saying hello to some new 

friends. Julia will send notices out to the families 

whose child will be transitioning to the next 

group. If you have any questions please see Julia 

or April. 

Late Pick-Ups 

We have had a huge increase in late pick-up of 

children (after 5:30pm). This is causing a hard-

ship on our closing staff. Because of this, we will 

be strictly enforcing our policy on late pick-up. 

Any family leaving Breezy Knoll after 5:30pm will 

be charged $2.00 per minute (per child). The 

closing staff will be handing out a slip with the 

charge which will be due the next day your child 

attends. 

We thank you in advance for your understand-

ing in this matter. 

Please remember to apply sunscreen and/or insect 

repellent to your child before arriving at Breezy Knoll. 

We will reapply in the afternoon. Also, we just want 

to give you a heads up that the May flies are out. 

Sunscreen  

If you would like us to apply Breezy Knoll’s sunscreen in 

the afternoons (Think Baby SPF 50), please make a pay-

ment of $12.00 for full time children or $6.00 for part 

time (a notice has been sent out).  

Breezy Knoll’s Sunscreen Policy: Breezy Knoll has insti-

tuted the following policy. Aerosol/spray sunscreens 

pose serious inhalation risks to children.  We have tak-

en into consideration several of our full-time students 

with asthma, as well as the general population. There-

fore we will be asking that aerosol and spray sun-

screens NOT be used at Breezy Knoll.  

Breezy Knoll Water bottles 

We will be handing out Breezy Knoll Water 

Bottles for our summer camp. Please be sure to 

label it with your child’s name and to fill it up 

with fresh water each day your child attends. It 

is important to keep your little one hydrated in 

the warmer weather 

Mosquito & Tick Services May-October  

 Big Blue Bug Solutions will be treating Breezy Knoll’s play yards (perimeters). They will be using profession-

al products to reduce biting Mosquito and Tick populations by treating the resting and breeding sites se-

lected by Big Blue Bug. This will start in May and end in October. 


